
 
Public Meeting Comment Form 

SH 16 (Bandera Road) Study 
From I-410 to Loop 1604 

CSJs: 0291-10-099, 0291-10-100 
Bexar County, Texas 

Wednesday, Oct. 26, 2022 
 

The Texas Department of Transportation is seeking your feedback on the SH 16 (Bandera Road) Study. All 
written comments must be received or postmarked by Thursday, Nov. 10, 2022, to be included in the official 
public meeting record. Written comments can also be emailed to BanderaRoad@pozcam.com. 

 

COMMENTS (PLEASE PRINT): 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
In accordance with Texas Transportation Code, 201.811(a)(5): Check the boxes(s) that apply to you: 
 I am employed by TxDOT. 
 I do business with TxDOT. 
 I could benefit monetarily from the project or other item about which I am commenting about. 

 
Name:     

Address:      

City:   State:   Zip Code:    

Email:      

 

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are 
being, or have been, carried-out by TxDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated Dec. 9, 2019 

and executed by FHWA and TxDOT. 
 
 
 

To mail, fold along the dotted lines with this page inside, place the postage and the closed ribbon (do not staple). 
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SH 16 (Bandera Road) Study Team c/o 
Lena Camarillo 
5835 Callaghan Road, Ste. 200 San 
Antonio, Texas 78228 

 
 
 
 

RE: SH 16 (Bandera Road) 
 

CSJs: 0291-10-099, 0291-10-100 


